
 

26 November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 
 
As we continue to embed the use of Chromebooks in school, we are preparing to send these devices 
home to support children in completing their home learning.  
 
The Chromebooks are a fantastic resource for the children and a constant feature in lessons that support 
the children’s learning. We are therefore keen to extend this to home learning. 
 
In preparation for this, we are asking all children to return their chargers to school as we will need to 
complete an audit of the chargers.  
 
When we reopened for all pupils in the March, you will recall that we previously requested that the 
chargers remain at home when the Chromebooks were returned to school. 
 
Please return your child’s Chromebook charger by Friday 10 December 2021. Your child should return 
this to their class teacher. If their charger is lost or damaged, this will incur a charge of £24.70. This was 
agreed by all parents in signing the Chromebook Loan Agreement when the Chromebooks were issued 
in January 2021. 
 
Once the chargers are returned we will begin sending the Chromebooks home for part of the week.  
More information to follow. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Arion Lawrence 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


